
               21st  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 Parish Office open  Monday to Friday 10am to 11.30 am  for moment  Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or phone 087 6174498 

Recenly Deceased 

Rita Mac Nally 

Paddy Delmar 

Mary Mullen 

Mary Sheil 

Marie Egan 

Val Hyland 

Aidan Dunne 

Michael Fairbrother 

Patrick Murphy 

Richard Norton 

                         Anniversaries 

Julie Ann Monaghan 

Robert & Ina Monks 

Grainne O Callaghan/McGarry 

Nuala Turnbull 

Elizabeth & Denis Whelan 

Christina & Michael Boylan 

Michael Mc Donnell 

Peggy Mc Farlane 

Birthday Remembrance 

Jean Thomas 

Parish Office will be open 10m to  

12.00pm Monday to Friday  otherwise 

please email  

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or ph 

0876174498 with any requests or 

queries 

Anniversary Masses You can still book 

anniversary masses or any masses 

you require at the moment which you 

can view on the parish webcam or 

attend  to book  any  mass for coming 

months please email me at 

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com     or 

phone me at 0876174498 and I 

will book into Mass Diary for you  

please try and not leave requests 

for Masses on Fr Brendans phone 

or on Facebook as I have the 

Diary here Catheirne 

  We now have a DONATE button 

on the home page of our website 

www.stjudesparish.net  where 

you can make a donation  to the 

parish please put the 1st line of 

your address in as reference or 

your current envelope no so we 

call allocate donations to your 

household so we can claim the 

tax back next year 

We thank you all for helping us 

out at this time 

Many thanks to all who donated 

so far  amount donated  this week 

1253.00 

You can drop your envelopes or 

Easter Dues into safe at back of 

Church if you are passing during 

the day 

Our Local Conference of the St 

Vincent De Paul Society are 

seeking your help at this time as 

the Society is under a lot of 

pressure to meet their demands 

at this time as we have no  

Church Gate Collections at this 

time the Society would ask if you 

can spare anything to lodge 

directly to their bank account 

using the following IBAN 

IE62BOFI90075483434073 or 

you can drop donations into Safe 

at back of Church just put VDP on 

envelope any help would be 

appreciated We wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the sum 

of 1080.00 donated during July 

 Daily Mass Monday to Friday 

Admittance is  by Ticket only if 

you don’t have a ticket we ask 

that you continue to watch online 

if you have a mass booked for any 

day  and would like to attend 

please let me know a few days 

before  and I will try to allocate 

spaces for you 

087 6174498 

Weekend masses will be done via a 

lottery so you will need to put your 

name down on a list for whichever 

mass you wish to attend again please 

email  judesparishpffoceat the 

moment it will be approx. every 3 to 4 

weeks we have to give 1st choice of 

seats to those who have Months Mind 

or Anniversary Masses booked 

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com or 

phone Catherine 0876174498 

We will have a draw every Friday and 

phone or text the 50 people who can 

attend each Mass 

Church opening for private prayer 

Monday to Friday Church will open 

from 10.15 am to 5pm if there is a 

funeral church will open from 12.30 

to 5pm 

Saturday Church will remain closed 

until 6.15 when we will open for 

evening Mass at 6.30pm there will be an 

online prayer service each Sat morning 

at 10am which you can tune into on our 

webcam, 

Sunday Church will open for 10am & 

11.30am Masses if you have put your 

name down on list you will get a text or 

phone call on Friday to say if you can 

attend our weekend masses otherwise 

we would ask that you continue to 

watch on our webcam Church will close 

after the 11.30pm Mass to facilitate 

cleaning and Christening which are 

taken place on Saturday & Sunday 

afternoons at present so please note 

there is no public Adoration or either 

Saturdays Sundays or Bank Holidays a 

present. 

Statement from Archbishop Martin 

The use of facemasks: I am being asked if 

the wearing of facemasks is obligatory during 

religious services.  As you will shave heard from 

the press release from this week the use of face 

coverings by all those attending indoor religious 

services  is strongly recommended.  This 

means that non-wearing of face coverings should 

only occur in exceptions circumstances.  In certain 

circumstances, (and this would include smaller 

Churches or places that are not well ventilated) the 

wearing of face coverings is obligatory by virtue of the 

general norms and is legally binding. 

 The Framework Document of the Irish Bishops and the 

HSE guidance say that face coverings 

are obligatory on priests, deacons and lay ministers 

for the distribution of Holy Communion. 

At the moment we are still only allowed 50 

people in church for any ceremonies taking 

place inlcuding Mass, Funerals, Baptisms and 

upcoming Weddings, 1st Communions and 

Confirmations please be aware that this number 

can change at any time so keep an eye on our 

Facebook page or website for any updates 

mailto:judesparishoffice1@gmail.com
http://www.stjudesparish.net/

